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The PVS Athlete Representatives will be holding the Athlete Representative elections for a new rising 

Junior Athlete Representative.  The elections will be held on March 10-13 at the 2011 Spring Junior and 

Senior Championships at George Mason University and at the 2011 14&Under Junior Olympic 

Championships at Fairland on March 17-20.  There is only one position open for running and the 

student-athlete must be a rising junior at his or her high school, as we will already have two senior 

athlete representatives next year.  We ask that the Webmaster make a post on the PVS website and we 

ask that coaches send out an email to their team or post something on their respective websites 

publicizing the election.  All candidates should contact me at cj.fiala18@gmail.com.  Swimmers who can 

vote must be of 13 years of age.   A schedule will be organized amongst the current athlete 

representatives on who will run the election at the meet on that day.  Any suggestions would be helpful 

on how to get swimmers more involved in this regard.    
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